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Product Change Notification 
Product Line: opticalCON Part No: NO2-4FDW-*A 

Piece Part: CLIP NO2-4FDW-A Date: March 27, 2020 

Comments: New split sleeve clip design for opticalCON DUO chassis 

Affected products: 

• NO2-4FDW-A
• NO2-4FDW-1-A

First Shipment of Modified Product: • N12

Engineering Change Notice 

In the course of continuously improving our products, we have optimized the design of the split sleeve 
clip  used in opticalCON DUO chassis connectors. The new clip design allows for higher split sleeve 
push-out forces. Dimensions of opticalCON chassis are not influenced by this change.  




